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Hello, Captains & Mates!   

We hope you are all healthy, staying sane, and 

enjoying your boats this hot summer of 2020!  

Here, we have been quite busy as boating seems 

to be a great activity during a pandemic. We 

expect to be busy at haul out time but look 

forward to seeing you all at a social distance. 

Unfortunately, the first topic we have to discuss 

is COVID-19 safety protocol.  

Please use the following courtesies at Midway: 

• Please limit visits to our office: By 

calling, sending an email, or using a postal service to contact us, will help to keep everyone safe.  Printable 

Winter Storage Contracts, as well as other forms, are available on our website MidwayMarinaCT.COM.   

• Staff Contact:  For the safety of our essential staff members, we kindly ask that you follow the safety guidelines 

that are currently in place for stores and restaurants. Please wear a mask when you are talking to our staff 

members, try to maintain a safe distance (6ft away if possible), and for your own safety, wash your hands and 

avoid touching your face. We appreciate your cooperation! 

 

FALL CUSTOMER APPRECIATION PARTY:  

 

We are deeply saddened to say that this year’s festivities are cancelled. As always, we are focused on the health and 

safety of our customers. Due to the current pandemic, we feel it is safer to avoid large groupings, but we want you all 

to know WE STILL APPRECIATE YOU!  

 

Next on the agenda: Updates! 

BUSINESS and YARD OPERATIONS: 

 

• Lot Expansion:  As many of you may have already noticed, the upper lot was recently being excavated to 

provide more usable space for our customers. We are pleased to announce that the additional rows are finished 

with crushed stone and green grass. This being said, there will be no more earth moving for the foreseeable 

future. 

• New Docks:  The new finger piers were finished just in time as they are all rented for the season. Folks, we are 

all really pleased with the ease of straight drive-in docking! 

WINTER STORAGE CONTRACTS:   

You are our best salesmen so bring in your referrals and get your 10% credit.  No limit.  We have plenty of room. Winter 

Storage contracts are enclosed and please review our commissioning check list for anything you need serviced or fixed.  

It will greatly facilitate the mad Spring rush if you get your request in early. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support in helping us to continue to hold true to our slogan –“Keeping the pleasure 

in pleasure boating!” We wish you a safe and enjoyable remainder of this year’s season and look forward to seeing all 

of you soon! That’s all for now, folks!    

-The Crew at Damar 


